Whist & Bingo
March 06, 2020

BY: Trevor D’Sylva

The last social event of the TEGSA outgoing committee was held on March 06, 2020 at
Commander Centre.

As usual, this very popular event was very well attended. Members seemed full of excitement
and vigor, greeting one another with lots of good cheer.

The Grace Before Meals was said by Loretta D’Sylva. A delicious vegetarian snack plate (it being
a Friday in Lent) was served and seemed to be enjoyed by all.

Just before Bingo commenced, Loretta said a prayer for Bingo players, which was quite funny.
There were many winners, who seemed very happy with their loot. Even though many did not
win, a good time was had by all, judging by the laughter and camaraderie in the room.

There was a short break, which was welcomed by all over a good, hot cup of tea and delicious
cookies.

Prior to the commencement of Whist, Loretta said another humorous prayer for Whist players,
which drew lots of chuckles from members. Then the fun game of Whist began and seemed to
be enjoyed by all. Lots of cash prizes were given out, amid loud cheers and hoots from the
crowd.

Again, a big “Thank You” to Loretta and her team of hard working volunteers, for another fun
evening filled with warmth and laughter.



